November 28, 1970

Ilr- J- LOW
£ Plchervill Raed

Willowdale, Oz
' Dear Mr. Low:
Thank you for your recent letter skeowins z2n interest 1in
the comet observations of one of our menbers. He was
very pleased to receive your forms on comets and novas.

He has ziven me s summary of his observaticre srd 1 am
enclosing them for your interest. -

We would be pleased to hear of any comments you may have
in regzard to them.

Slncerely w¥nurs,

Brigitte Blauertz, Presicent
S5] An r Astronoay Club
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